
 

This isn’t a problem for learning to read as long as we know what sound the child is 
trying to say. This is not something to worry about. Many children have a few sounds 
that they can hear clearly but find it difficult to say, particularly the l-sound, r-sound, 
w-sound, th-sound, s-sound, sh-sound and j-sound. Often they say a t-sound for the c-
sound; "tttssh" for the s-sound; "w" for the r-sound and "r" for the l-sound. You can help 
your child by encouraging him or her to look at your mouth when you say the sound. 
Whatever you do, do not make your child feel a failure. They can easily learn to read, 
even if they find one or two sounds difficult to say. 

Don’t hesitate to contact us if you have any concerns. We are here to help. 
 

My child has difficulty pronouncing some sounds.  

Will this stop him/her learning to read through phonics?  

 


